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[Abstract:] Encloses letter to Mr. C.E. Barber requesting him to visit… 
 
Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 17, 1895 
 
Herman Kretz Esq., 
Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa., 
 
Sir:- 
 
 Enclosed herewith please find letter to Mr. C.E. Barber of your Mint, requesting him to 
visit Waterbury, Connecticut in connection with the medals of award of the World’s Columbian 
Exposition. 
 
 I will thank you to hand the same to Mr. Barber. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Direction of the Mint. 
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